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MOYNE SHIRE COUNCIL

NOTICE OF AN APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMIT

This can be done during office hours and is free of charge.

Any person who may be affected by the granting of the Permit may object or
make other submissions to the Responsible Authority.

An objection must:

o be sent to the Responsible Authority in writing,
o include the reasons for the objection, and
o state how the objector would be affected.

The responsible authority must make a copy of every objection available at its
office for any person to inspect during office hours free of charge until the end
of the period during which an application may be made for review of a decision
on the application.

The Responsible Authority will
not decide on the application
before:

Friday 26 September 2025

lf you object, the Responsible Authority will tell you its decision.

The land affected by the
application is located at:

248 & 258 Mortlake-Ararat Road MORTLAKE
Lot 1 TP918835Q
Lot 3 TP918835Q
Lot 1 TP575877F

The application is for a Permit to: Subdivide land into three (3) lots (re-
subdivide three lots)

The applicant for the Permit is: MPAA Studio

The application reference
number is:

PL23l063

You may look at the application
and any documents that support
the application at the office of the
Responsible Authority:

Moyne Shire Council- Port Fairy Office
Planning Department,
Princes Street,
PORT FAIRY, 3284.
OR - View proposed plans here
www. movne.vic. oov. au/plann inqnotices

Phone: 13OO 656 564
Email: moyne@moyne.vic.gov.au
www.moyne.vic.gov.au

All correspondence to:
PO Box 5l Port Fairy YlC3284


